
From: Fred Francis [mailto:transmittereng@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2012 11:51 AM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Cc: Jim McPhetridge; fred@xenirad.com 
Subject: Re: 20120628ABA 

Due to past conversations regarding the lack of interference, not enough to warrant 
displacement, it was our intention to dismiss the channel 49 application.  

Thank you, Fred Francis 

Sent from Droid Razr Maxx. please reply to Fred@Xenirad.com 

On Jul 10, 2012 9:14 AM, "Melvin Collins" <Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov> wrote: 
The station for the subject application already has a pending digital displacement application they 
can not have both. 
  
 


